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June 25, 2018

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Re: Docket TG-180523

Enclosed is one non-redacted and one redacted response to questions 1 & 3 from Staff
Data Request 1. This information is considered confidential under WAC 480-07-160
because it contains valuable commercial information with regards to detailed costs and

financial information.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

E;espectfully,

Chief Financial Officer



